
July 26, 2022

Mr. Matthew Rae, MPP
Parliamentary Assistant
Ministry of Education
315 Front Street West, 14th Floor
Toronto, ON
M7A 0B8

Dear Mr. Rae,

As the Chairperson and Director of Education of the Waterloo Region District School Board, we
would like to congratulate you on your election as MPP for Perth-Wellington and your
appointment as Parliamentary Assistant to the Minister of Education.

We would like to thank you for your commitment to education and for sharing your vision during
the election campaign.

We look forward to working together to continue to build a strong and robust public education
system for all students in the Waterloo Region and the Province of Ontario over the next four
years.

Sincerely,

Scott Piatkowski jeewan chanicka
Chairperson of the Board Director of Education & Secretary

Emailed to: Matthew.Rae@pc.ola.org


